
Christine Wall Bio 

My name is Chris Wall. I am running for an open position on the Riverbend POA board of directors. I 

have been in the park this time since 2009 and was previously a lot owner in the early 2000’s.  I along 

with my husband run a farm and I believe my business knowledge would be a great asset to the park. I 

have a long history as a caregiver as well. I also have worked with multiple programs and starting 

programs in our church. I will do my best to serve this park and its members, always keeping the parks 

best interests in my decisions. I would love to see an advisory committee board consisting of 1 or 2 

representatives from each block to bring their blocks concerns to the meetings. I have attended all POA 

meetings that I have been able to attend and hope to be a great asset to this park and its members.  


